
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Public Notice for Public Hearing related to the 
Jessamine County Judicial Center Project 

The Jessamine County Project Development Board has scheduled a public hearing 
for a proposed Kentucky Court of Justice Facility for Wednesday, May 12th, 2021 
at 4:00pm Eastern Time. The purpose of the hearing is to receive site proposals 
from property owners and present them for open discussion. The hearing will be 
held in the Jessamine County Courthouse, in the Circuit Courtroom, located at 101 
North Main Street, Nicholasville, KY 40356. Due to the COVID – 19 pandemic, 
social distancing and the use of a facial covering will be enforced during the 
meeting.  

Details of the proposed project are available for examination at the Office of the 
Jessamine County Judge/Executive, 101 North Main Street, Nicholasville, KY 
40356, between 8:30am and 4:30 pm Monday through Friday until end of day 
May 10th, 2021. 

Interested property owners should submit plats of property to be considered, 
asking price, and statements of any known historical or environmental concerns. 
Individuals who wish to submit proposals or comment on the proposed facility 
may present oral or written statements at the public hearing and will need to 
email the office of the Jessamine County Judge/Executive at  
dwest@jessamineco.com to notify intent to present or make comment prior to 
the May 12th meeting. 
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